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NEWS FROM PERSONNEL:

Rita Hochberg, a Library employee of almost twenty years, passed away yesterday after a long struggle 
with cancer.  The funeral will be held on Sunday, October 7, 10:30 a.m. at Beth Shalom Chapels, 760 
Smithtown By-Pass (on the north side of Nesconset Highway).  In lieu of flowers, donations may be made 
to the American Cancer Society.

ADDITIONAL INFO:  The telephone number for Beth Shalom Chapels is (631)-360-3038.

UPCOMING SEFA CAMPAIGN:

Just to let you know Maryanne will be the Library's SEFA representative.  The Provosts Office reports 
"The goal this year has been determined at $200,000 and your continued support will assist our university 
in reaching that figure".

Maryanne will keep you up-to-date on the progress of this campaign which will commence in mid-October.  
You will be receiving information in the mail at a later date!  For those of you who are interested SEFA = 
State Employees Federated Appeal. 


